
Now that you have seen the movie “War Horse”, 

help save America’s horses from slaughter.   

Every year over 100,000 US horses are sent to slaughter for human 
 consumption in Europe and Asia.  
Horse slaughter is not humane nor is the meat safe for human 
consumption because of the medications we give our horses.  
92% of the horses slaughtered are young, sound and healthy horses. 
Slaughtered are family pets, race horses, show horses, sold at auctions, 

        bought from Craigslist’s thru deception — all for blood money. 
Horse slaughter will be paid for with your tax dollars.   

  It’s time to give our horses the protection they deserve and stop  
  slaughtering them.   

WHAT CAN YOU DO? Contact the White House 202-456-1111 and ask the 

President to issue an Executive Order to ban horse slaughter and the transport  
    of US horses to slaughter, then call your Senators and Representatives  

202-224-3121 and ask them to pass S. 1176 and H.R. 2966.   

For more info: www.equinewelfarealliance.org 
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“In this day, people don’t have exposure, they don’t 
have interaction with horses. I hope this movie [War 
Horse] makes people appreciate the innate and 
natural intelligence of horses. And I also hope this 
movie brings an awareness to the plight of horses 
both after World War I and the plight today in a very 
sad turn of events in which the slaughtering of 
horses is being permitted for food as a renewed ex-
port industry, which makes us all very sad.” 
- Steven Spielberg 


